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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parent Governor 
Thank you so much to all of you who took the time to vote for parent governor. Amity Stevenson was elected, so we are in the 
process of ensuring things are in place for her to take up that role. 
 
Tracksuits 
Just to let you know with regards to the tracksuits, we are still waiting for 11 pairs of jogging bottoms, but we have been assured 
that these should be with us this week. We don't want to give them out until we know every child has a full tracksuit. Thank you for 
your patience regarding this matter and thank you to those parents who have already given a donation for their tracksuits. We will 
look at supplying the children in EYFS with a tracksuit after Christmas.  
 
Free School Meals 
If you received an email regarding a Free School Meal voucher, this needs to be collected by Friday 6th November from your local 
children's centre. 
 
Parking 
Thank you to all our families who are continuing to park safely away from the school and car park gates, and who are wearing face 
coverings to school. You are helping to keep us all safe. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Unfortunately, due to COVID, we cannot get hold of any poppies for the poppy appeal. However, we would like all children to wear 
something red on Wednesday 11th November and, if possible, bring in a donation which we will donate to the poppy appeal. 
 
Parent Teams Sessions 
Please keep an eye on your email for details of these. Also, please be patient, as this is a new system, which we are still getting to 
grips with. I know you will be as you always are! 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or compliments, please do not hesitate to get in touch, 
 
Thanking you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Lewis	  

 

 


